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In September Year Two held a vote to elect our two class house captains. We 

have been learning more about British Values so Year Two took turns to give a 

speech stating why they believed they should be chosen to be our class 

captain. They then answered questions from all the class. The whole class 

voted and these are our two successful Year Two class captains. They really 

deserve to be captains as they both gave such a grand speech and their 

answers to the questions were so well thought out. Well done! 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Our term started with Year Two learning facts about ‘Our Planet.’ We now 

know all the seven continents and the five oceans. We now know why oceans 

are so important.  We have used the globe, maps, atlases and watched videos. 

We then read the book ‘Handa’s Adventure’ and we decided to try different 

fruits like the fruit Handa had in her basket. Some of us loved it and some of us 

did not!

 

 



 
 

Mr. Morris has been teaching us rugby and Miss Watson was so impressed 

with our excellent catching and passing skills already. We are even managing 

to play tag rugby games against each other. Miss Watson told us that it is so 

hard to choose a weekly PE star as there are always so many talented sports 

stars in our class. Look at some of us developing our rugby skills. 

 

 



 

 

 



 

We can even speak a little French already in Year Two. If you come into our 

class we may say, ‘Bonjour or Salut.’ We can also ask what your name is in 

French and we can answer too. Just ask us and we will teach you!  

 

 

 



Our reading skills are also improving and we have been reading so many ‘Alfie 

Stories’ and have used our ‘VIPER’ display to help us answer questions. We 

have been very good at predicting what might happen in the story at different 

parts. We have then been writing our own stories in the style of the author 

‘Shirley Hughes.’ 

We have been using the whiteboard to learn our spellings – we love playing 

hangman. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In Science we have been looking at how we change as we grow. It was fun 

working in groups and discussing the sentences and pictures. 

 

 



 

Finally, we have been looking at new beginnings as starting Year Two is our 

new beginning. We loved reading the ‘Creation Story’ from the Bible and also 

enjoyed reading the Psalms. We have been writing ‘I wonder’ questions to 

hang on the branches about all sorts of things that our little minds wonder 

about. Do you have any wonder questions?

    



 

 


